
Notification of Oncology  
Network Changes 

SilverSummit Healthplan is pleased to announce that we are partnering with  The Oncology Institute as our 
preferred oncology provider.   
 
All new referrals for Medicare should be sent to The Oncology Institute effective immediately.  The group will 
also

  
 accept Medicaid and Ambetter. 

 

For more Information go to SilverSummitHealthplan.com | 2500 N Buffalo Dr Suite 250, Las Vegas, NV 89128  

Please email or fax all referrals to: 
 
            Fax: 562.335.3465 
 
            Email: larryrobinson@theoncologyinstitute.com 
 
Members can also call directly to schedule an appointment at the location of 
their choice. 
 
 




